
February 5, 2018 

To Okotoks Town Mayor & Council, 

The Okotoks Peewee A Female hockey team in combination with Okotoks Minor 
Hockey are excited to have been selected to host the 2018 Peewee A Female 
Provincial Championship from March 22 – 25 in Okotoks. 

The Provincial Championship is an opportunity to showcase not only our local 
hockey program, but also our community and local businesses. Teams from across 
Alberta including Grand Prairie, Edmonton, Red Deer and Calgary will be in 
Okotoks for the weekend. We want to ensure that their experience at the event and 
in Okotoks is one they won’t soon forget. This is only possible with the support 
of our local businesses and leaders. 

Female hockey in Okotoks has been exploding over the past five years. We have 
seen a record number of female players competing in all age divisions and at all 
levels.  Our team this year is sitting at 10-1-1 which makes us strong contenders for 
this event. In addition, this group of young ladies did a bottle drive in the beginning 
of our season and made one of the largest contribution to the Tara Roe Family 
Fund with over $3200 raised. The girls felt strongly with helping this family in our 
community and the family has let us know how grateful they were for this effort 
made by our girls.  

We are reaching out to the Town of Okotoks in the hopes that you will assist us in 
making this an outstanding community event. We have booked the Foothills 
Centennial Centre to host our banquet and we will be having former Olympian 
Carla MacLeod speaking to our attendees. As well, we will be hosting games at the 
Murray arena at the Rec Centre. We would like to ask for some form of financial 
assistance to our athletes in regards to the rental costs of the ice or the banquet 
hall.  

If you have any further questions please reach out to me and I will help with them. 

Carolyn Berven 


